
January 2020 
 
Dear middle school Friends and families, 
 
Please join us for a fun Quaker community experience with the Junior Young Friends (JYF) 
program during InterMountain Yearly Meeting (IMYM) this summer. IMYM will take place at Fort 
Lewis College in Durango, Colorado from June 14-21, 2020.  Some come early (Mon.-Wed.) for 
Early Days, and some choose to arrive Wed. night through Sunday morning. JYFs will also have 
a program during IMYM Early Days.  
 
The JYF community at yearly meeting welcomes you, whether it’s your first-time or you’ve been 
coming for years.  You will make some of the best friends you’ll ever have. We have lots of fun 
stuff planned like white water rafting, arts and crafts, biking, theater (skits), and games.  Please 
let us know if you have needs we may not have thought of that, when addressed, will best 
support your participation. 
 
Please come be a part of our JYF community. We hope to see you in Durango! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sophia Dickerson, JYF Clerk 
Sam ​Prewett​, JYF Clerk 
Maddy Gaglio, JYF Recording Clerk 
Dave Wells, JYF Co-Coordinator 
Gretchen Reinhardt, JYF Co-Coordinator 
Lisa Grenier, JYF Co-Coordinator 
 


